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Two Injured During Veterans Drive Accident in St.
Thomas
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ST. THOMAS — On Sunday at around 3:00 a.m., the 911 Emergency Call Center received a
report of a two-car accident on Veterans Drive in the vicinity of Burger Max, the V.I. Police
Department announced Monday.

V.I.P.D. Public Information Officer, Toby Derima, said an investigation into the accident found
that a black Ford Escape with three occupants was traveling west while a silver Honda with one
occupant was traveling in the opposite direction and collided.

One of the occupants of the Ford Escape and the driver of the Honda were injured during the
accident and were transported to the Schneider Regional Medical Center for treatment, Mr.
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Derima said.

The accident was under investigation, Mr. Derima said. The police force is asking anyone with
information about what occurred to call 911 or the VIPD at (340) 774-2211.
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